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The Department of Information Technology organized an Industrial Visit as a part 

of Induction Program for the 1st year IT (Sem-1) students to “Narola Infotech” 

located at Adajan, Surat. Narola, is an IT software development company that 

provides custom software development services and enterprise mobility solutions 

to clients in USA and Europe. It serves its clients technical solutions for Website 

development, Mobile application development and Game development.  

The objective of this visit was to make new comers into the field of Information 

Technology aware about the practical environment of software development and 

the scope of their branch in near future.   

The visit commenced at 10:00 am on 3rd August 2018.  A total of 56 students 

(B.E.- 1st Year, IT, Sem-1) had joined the visit. The students were accompanied by 

faculty members Prof. Dhruti Sharma and Prof. Mukesh Patel.  

Upon reaching the premises of Narola Infotech the students were first addressed 

by Ms. Roma, HR Manager. She had introduced the three sections of the company 

Mobile development, Web development and Game development. Afterwards, 

Mr. Suresh, Project Manager gave the students a walking tour through these 

departments and demonstrated various live projects.  

Through discussions with employees of Narola Infotech, the visiting students got 

information about current trends in programming languages as well as mobile 

application development environment. 

 

 



Few Glimpses of Visit to Narola Infotech 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 


